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I-75 Pavement Rehabilitation from Broadway Avenue to SR 582 (Fowler Avenue)
443630-2-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Rigid Pavement

Rehabilitation
Phase Construction
Limits from Broadway

Avenue to S. of
SR 582 (Fowler
Avenue)

Project Start December 9,
2024

Length 6.037 Miles
City Brandon
County Hillsborough
Road I-75
Construction
Cost

$125.6 million
(combined FPN:
445317-1 and
445317-2)

Estimated
Completion

2028

Contractor Webber, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
 
Maricelle.Venegas@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project includes rigid pavement rehabilitation for concrete
pavement slabs of the existing roadway, shoulders and
select I-75 ramps from Broadway Avenue to Fowler Avenue in
Hillsborough County.

Lighting, signage, and pavement marking safety enhancements will
also be included in this project. 

Construction activities are estimated to finish during 2028. 

This project is being constructed in conjunction with the widening
of I-75 from the Tampa Bypass Canal to Fowler Avenue
(FPNs: 445317-1-52-01 and 445317-2-52-01).
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